
 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

DATE:  November 19, 2014 

TO:   Honorable Members of the Visual Arts Committee 

FROM:  Zoë Taleporos 

RE:  San Francisco General Hospital Acute Care Building Two-Dimensional Artwork 

Program  

 

   

At the March 3, 2014 meeting of the full Arts Commission, Resolution # 0303-14-083 was 

passed approving an honorarium in the amount of $1,000 to artists selected for the Two-

Dimensional Artwork Program at General Hospital Acute Care Building, in return for license 

to the City to make a reproduction of their artwork for display in public waiting rooms and 

corridors at the Hospital. Since the approval, it has become a Public Art Program standard to 

pay $1,500 per artwork for the license to reproduce. This is consistent with the fees approved 

by the Commission for artwork reproduction for San Francisco International Airport.  In 

addition, each artist would be reimbursed up to $400 for expenses related to transporting 

their original artwork to be scanned and digital scanning services if required for 

reproductions.  

 

ARTS COMMISSION APPROVAL  

(To be presented to the Visual Arts Committee on November 19, 2014) 

 

Motion: Motion to increase the artist licensing agreement fee for reproduction of artworks 

for display at General Hospital Acute Care Building (approved by the Commission under 

Resolution # 0303-14-083) from $1,000 to up to $1,900, which includes an allowance of up 

to $400 per artist for reimbursable expenses.  

 


